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Carrier Notification 
SN91085243 
 
Date:  November 11, 2005 
 
To:    All Interconnection Services Customers 
 
Subject: All Interconnection Services Customers – (Billing) – REVISION TO SN91085183 – 

Update to BellSouth Billing Relief Plan due to Hurricanes Katrina, Rita and Wilma 
 
This is to advise that Carrier Notification Letter SN91085183, latest revision posted on 
October 18, 2005, has been completely revised to update the Interconnection Services customers 
on the status of BellSouth’s central offices and the current billing credit procedures. 
 
Please refer to the revised letter for details. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY W. KEITH MILNER 
 
W. Keith Milner – Assistant Vice President 
BellSouth Interconnection Services 
 

91085183.pdf



